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Dear Senators, 

 

I support this bill.  I support free and fair elections.  I support one day voting by United 

States citizens at the precinct level with proof of ID and election results by the end of 

day. Why should it take weeks for ballots to come in and still be counted.  In an 

article by Snopes https://www.snopes.com/fact-check/countries-mail-voting-banned/  

The article above, stated that France banned mail in voting in 1975 due to fraud.  

Mexico banned mail in voting in 1992 due to fraud, Belgium banned mail in voting in 

2018 due to fraud and the list goes on.  One of the reasons I became I citizen of 

these United Stated was for the privilege to be able to vote.  During veterans’ day 

and 4th of July, the city of Albany puts together parades commemorating all our fallen 

heroes.  Furthermore, the pictures of our fallen heroes are portrayed all along the 

streets of Albany.  We owe it to these heroes that have given their lives for the 

freedom we have today that we all should have confidence in our elections. 

On a personal level, mail voting opens the possibility for fraud, for example my wife 

received two ballots for the 2020 election.   

If France can have elections in one day with a population of about 65 million people, 

why can’t we do the same here in Oregon with a population of only 4.27 million. 

Thank you for this opportunity to allow me to share my testimony on this most 

important matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nelson Osorio 

PCP  

Benton County 

 


